Woosley, Tom

From: Woosley, Tom

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:38 PM

To: e

Subject: RE: Lake Petit Dam Virtual Town Hall 10 a.m. Sat., Feb. 27

The Safe Dams Program has not seen, reviewed, nor blessed a five year master plan. To be clear, it is not typical for the

program to sign off on a master plan. However, the plans for any work on the dam must be submitted for review and
approval prior to the work commencing.

Have a great day!

Dallon Thomas (Tom) Woosley, P.E.
Program Manager

Safe Dams Program

404-651-8488

From: [

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 1:28 PM
To: Woosley, Tom <Tom.Woosley@dnr.ga.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Lake Petit Dam Virtual Town Hall 10 a.m. Sat., Feb. 27

100 This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, Tom,

| got this yesterday from our leaders in Big Canoe. | see where this person from Geosyntec is going to review this five
year master plan. Keeping in mind that | am not familiar with the workings of your organization, should | assume that
you have reviewed and blessed this proposal . | believe you told me work has to be approved by your org.

Please answer this for me. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "bigcanoepoa.org" <enews@bigcancepoa.org>

Date: February 17, 2021 at 12:00:44 PM EST
To:h

Subject: Lake Petit Dam Virtual Town Hall 10 a.m. Sat., Feb. 27
Reply-To: "bigcanoepoa.org” <enews@bigcanoepoa.org>



